Netball Supporters Group

What a wonderful start to the season - all teams came away with a win which was fantastic. We will
be hosting a home game on Saturday and running a barbecue alongside the coffee van. The Netball
tour was an amazing success. Although the team itself didn’t enjoy success on the netball court, all
enjoyed the tour of New Zealand, learnt about New Zealand’s differing style of play and had lots of
fun! We will be holding a netball get together on the 14th May to watch a Firebirds game in the
Junior School Theatre - everyone is welcome and we are hopeful that this will be an event that can
be run each year. The Netball Handbook has been distributed to all teams and is a valuable resource
for players and parents alike. It is shaping up to be a great netball season and the NSG are excited to
be a part of it.

Melissa Liessi
NSG President.



